
FOCUS Broadband Cable Update 

Effective October 1, 2022 

 

                                             

                                            Starz & Encore Billing Changes 

As a result of our recent contract renewal with Starz, effective October 1, 2022, FOCUS Broadband will 

make adjustments to the way Starz and Encore channels are billed.  

Customers with the Starz SuperPak, Encore Movie Pack, or a Movie 2Pak which includes Starz/Encore 

channels, will see a price reduction on their next monthly bill. In addition, Starz and Encore will each be 

billed a la carte. The number of channels available in each package will not change. 

The Starz SuperPak (including Starz and Encore channels) will no longer be offered for $15.00/mo.  

Below is a chart detailing the new prices for Starz and Encore.  

 

 
Premium Channel Old Rate New Rate 

Starz N/A* $9.00  

Encore $6.50  $5.00  
 

*Was not previously available a la carte. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Direct questions to FOCUS Broadband Customer Service: 

910-754-4311 or 888-367-2862 

Email: contact@focusbroadband.com  

PO Box 3198, Shallotte, NC 28459 

mailto:contact@focusbroadband.com

